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If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in or 

call us on 01362 692727. 

Thank you for your continued help and support 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

Monday 12th December 9.30am 

Carols & Coffee – Nursery Parents 

 

Tuesday 13th December 9.30am 

Carols & Coffee – Reception Parents 

 

Wednesday 14th December 9.30am 

Carols & Coffee – Year1 and 2 Parents 
 

Wednesday 14th December  

Christmas Lunch Day – please send in your 

child’s pre-order form 

 

Thursday 15th December  

Christmas Party Day 
 

Friday 16th December  

PTA Christmas Disco  

 

School Closes for Christmas Holiday 

16th December @ 3.05pm 

What We’ve Been Learning This Week :- 
 

Reception – Sharing the Nativity Story & 

learning how we celebrate Christmas with 

our families 
 

Year 1 – Sharing Nativity Story, making 

Christmas decorations 
 

Year 2 – Writing letters to Santa about the 

Elves 
 

 

  
 

 

Reminders 
 

Birthday Lunches – Please give at least 2 

weeks’ notice for a birthday lunch.   
 

Please return any completed forms by the due 

date.  We are having lots of parents either 

replying late or not at all. 

PTA  

Christmas Disco – Friday 16th December 

Nursery & Reception  4.00pm to 5.00pm 

KS1 5.15pm to 6.15pm 

Tickets are £2.50, please return your slip 

and money 

 

Other News 

 

Christmas Fair – Thank you to you all for your 

continued support.  The school raised a 

massive £672.14 profit 

 

Job Vacancy – We are looking for a Secretarial 

Assistant to support the office team.  If you 

would like an application form and job 

description please either speak to Mrs Playford 

or apply through Educator Solutions. 
 

Online Safety 
 

With children having more and more access to 

the internet, it is always good for parents and 

carers to feel they know how to support and 

look after your child using the internet. Please 

use the link below to find out more 

information to help you. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-

safe/online-safety/online-games/  

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

Pearl Class – 87.21% 

Ruby Class – 83.94% 

Diamond – 83.68% 

Sapphire – 83.41% 

Emerald Class – 93.12% 

Topaz Class – 91.54% 

The Windmill Exhibition is now up.  Why not 

pop to the windmill and see if you can find 

your child’s beautiful artwork.  The exhibition 

is on display throughout December. 

Please see the next page for a sneak preview of 

some pictures 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-games/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-games/

